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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Attn: Compliance Department 
 
Sub: COVID-19- intimation- suspension of operations- due to complete lock-down–reg  
Ref : Reg. 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 read with Schedule III  
         
With reference to captioned subject, we bring to your attention that in view of Government of Tamil Nadu 
directive (Go Ms. No. 299 dt. 16/06/2020) of complete lock-down in Chennai and adjoining districts to prevent 
& contain the spread of COVID-19, our manufacturing units and Corporate Office at Chennai will be closed 
from June 19,2020 until June 30,2020.   
 
The duration of this complete lock-down will depend upon directives to be further issued by the Government 
authorities in this regard. Our Company will continue to closely monitor the situation and take appropriate 
action as per regulatory guidance. 
 
However, employees at Senior Level will continue to work from home, except for those whose physical 
presence is necessary to run the day‐to‐day essential services.  
 
The Task Force set‐up by the Managing Director Mr. R Chandrasekaran will be monitoring the developments 
through regular video /tele conferencing to roll-out a slew of measures to ensure that business operations, 
safety and wellbeing of its employees as top priority. 
 
Pursuant to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated 20th May, 2020, the details of 
impact of the COVID-19 on the Company to the extent possible will be submitted at an appropriate time. 
 
Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully, 
For IGARASHI MOTORS INDIA LIMITED 

 
P Dinakara Babu 
Company Secretary  


